
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Lakefront Park Community Center Project in fiscal year 2025. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Lake Forest Park, located at 17425 

Ballinger Way NE, Lake Forest Park, WA 98155. The funding would be used to finish 

construction of the Lakefront Park Community Center, the Community Safety Office, and public 

restrooms. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the project will provide 

community gathering space for the first time, allowing community members and the city to host 

programming for children and seniors, educational workshops and classes, and more. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
PRAMILA JAYAPAL 

Member of Congress 

 

 

   


